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Matthew Quinn, Promoted to Principal 
 
READING, PA - Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech), is pleased to 
announce Matthew Quinn has joined Entech’s Principal 
Leadership Team.  
 
Matt started at Entech in 2009 and has held various positions 
within our Civil Environmental Resources group. Matt began as an 
intern before being hired full-time as an engineering designer. He 
currently helps oversee the design, permitting, and construction of 
various water and wastewater projects at Entech.  
 
Matt said of his promotion: 

 
“It has been a rewarding 14 years here at Entech. The 
opportunities that Entech has afforded me since joining as 
a summer intern are countless. I am truly excited to take 
on my new role and continue to create similar 
opportunities for others in the profession.” 

 
Entech’s President, Robert Weir, PE, shared:  

 
“Since joining Entech, Matt has demonstrated excellent leadership in every 
position he has held. He has positively impacted our team, clients, and the 
communities we work in. Matt displays an unrivaled level of commitment, 
brings great energy to each challenge, and delivers quality projects and 
results. We look forward to working with Matt on this new chapter of his 
career.” 

 
Matt represents a new generation on Entech’s Principal leadership team, which consists 
of Robert Weir, PE, Lenette Wells, AIA, Bryan Haag, PE, Bryon Killian, PE, Tanner Sattler, 
PG, Christopher Hannum, PE, and Stuart Heisey, PE  
 
About Matt: 
 
Matt earned a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering from Penn State University in 
2010. He and his family currently reside in Minersville, Pennsylvania. Outside of Entech, 
Matt is a dedicated volunteer firefighter at Minersville Fire-Rescue. When he isn’t fighting 
fires, Matt enjoys spending time outdoors hunting and fishing. He is a Minersville Little 
League Board member and plays in a local softball league during the summer. Matt and 
his wife Sarah have two beautiful children, Charlie, age five, and Eliza, age one. 
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